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Representatives of two computer manufacturers and the state of Louisiana
Department of Education will be among those on hand today (Feb. 10) for "Teaching
Through Technology," sponsored by the Tulane University Teacher Preparation and
Certification Program.

The free event will be from noon until 4 p.m. in the Qatar Ballroom, room 212, of the
Lavin-Bernick Center.

Representatives from HP will display software aimed at teaching kindergartners
through 12th-graders, and their Apple counterparts will demonstrate software,
computers and projectors, said Monique Hodges, who is helping to organize the
program.

More information is available from Hodges.
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